
 

From: Brian Prior [mailto:brian.p@episcopalmn.org]
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2013 2:42 PM
To: Meyers, Ruth
Subject: Re: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music

Happy to be of assistance - our contact person will be Devon Anderson who can be contacted at devon@trinityexcelsior.org

I have authorized the use of the liturgy and adaptations are permissible. 

Thanks for your work on this. 

Blessings,
+Brian 

The Rt. Rev. Brian N. Prior
Bishop, Episcopal Church in Minnesota 

 The Episcopal Church in Minnesota is a network of faith communities called to  transformation by engaging God's mission. 
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